

Police Department

Edward A. Flynn Chief of Police

. August 25, 2010

Johannes Britz, Interim Provost & Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs Christy Brown, Vice Chancellor for Finance & Administrative Affairs U.W. Milwaukee – Office of the Vice Chancellor Chapman Hall 320 P.O. Box 413 Milwaukee, WI 53201-0413

RE: LAW ENFORCEMENT SPECIAL ASSIGNMENT GRANT AGREEMENT

Dear Chancellors Britz & Brown:

I received your fax of August 19, 2010, requesting an additional extension to the Law Enforcement Special Assignment Grant Agreement between UWM and the Milwaukee Police Department. With this letter, the Milwaukee Police Department agrees to provide patrols for the UWM neighborhood from August 26 to October 30, 2010 on Thursday, Friday and Saturday nights. It is understood the University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee shall commit payment in an amount not to exceed \$25,000 for the fall of 2010.

As requested, supervisors assigned to the First District will communicate with the UWM Police Department and other designated officials to provide information regarding this deployment and related activity. We look forward to continuing this partnership to address crime and disorder.

Sincerely.

EDWARD A. FLYN! CHIEF OF POLICE

c: Alderman Nik Kovac, Third Aldermanic District
Vincent Moschella, Deputy City Attorney
Tom Luljak, Vice Chancellor of University Relations
James Hill, Interim Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs
Michael Marzion, Chief of UWM Police Department
Robin Van Harpen, Office of Legal Affairs
Neighborhood Policing Bureau
Captain Stephen Basting, District One
Budget Manager Barbara Butler